
 

Progress on our A47 Guyhirn junction scheme  

We continue to deliver improvements to the A47 junction and increase the size of the 

roundabout at Guyhirn, which once complete, will ease congestion and cope with 

increasing traffic levels.  

What’s next  

The next stage of work includes resurfacing and repairing the existing road surface. 

▪ The A141 March Road will be closed from the Guyhirn roundabout south to 

the A605 from Friday 14 to Monday 17 January and Friday 21 to Monday 

24 January, between the hours of 8pm and 6am.  

▪ Diversion route: Northbound traffic will take the A605 westbound through 

Whittlesey towards Peterborough, then take the A1139 and the A15 north to 

pass Peterborough, and then the A47 eastbound through Thorney to reach 

the Guyhirn roundabout.  

Southbound traffic will follow this diversion route in reverse. (Diagram 1) 

 

While we try to minimise any disruption and noise from our works, there may be 

some unavoidable noise such as reversing bleepers on vehicles. 

Any resident whose access has been impacted has been contacted to inform them 

how to get to their property. 

  

A47 Guyhirn junction  
Roadworks bulletin 
           January 2022 

 



Diagram 1: Diversion route  

 

Other work nearby 

The following work is also taking place nearby on the A47: 

• Structural works at Longthorpe until Tuesday 14 June, with road closures. 

• Inspections and surveys between Wansford and Sutton until Saturday 26 

February, with temporary traffic lights. 

• Junction improvement works at The Causeway and the junction with Pode 

Hole Quarry entrance until Friday 4 March, with temporary traffic lights. 

Keep in touch 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us by: 

▪ Email: A47GuyhirnJunctionRIS@highwaysengland.co.uk  

▪ Post: A47 Guyhirn Junction Improvements, National Highways, Woodlands, 

Manton Lane, Bedford, MK41 7LW 

▪ Telephone: 0300 123 5000 

 

For more information visit our scheme webpage at  

www.nationalhighways.co.uk/guyhirn, where you can also sign up for email alerts 

whenever the webpage for this scheme is updated.  

 

We’ll be posting updates regularly from our regional Twitter feed @HighwaysEAST 

and Facebook page @HighwaysEAST. 
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